
 

Notices 
 

PE Days  
 

Year R – Monday & Thursday 
Year 1 – Wednesday 
Year 2 – Monday 
Year 3 – Thursday  

Year 3 - Swimming on Tuesday 
(Engineers 11th, 18th, 25th January) 
(Builders 1st, 8th, 15th February) 

 

Year 4 – Thursday 
Year 5 – Wednesday 
Year 6 – Tuesday 

Year 6 – Swimming on Thursday 
 
 
 

School Census Day 
Thank you to all who supported school census day and opted for a school 
dinner. The children had lots of fun and some were lucky enough to win in 

our raffle. We hope they’ve told you all about it.  

 
 

What’s Been Happening this Week? 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 1 have enjoyed learning about the 
length of day and weather associated to 
the season winter. They created fabulous 
collages to show their understanding of 

weather in winter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Reception had a fantastic afternoon 
exploring drumming with local musician, 
Algy Behren. He taught us to use the 
drums and a range of percussion 

instruments in different ways to explore 
sounds and rhythm, keep a beat and play 
together as a group. We even used our 

voices to create group chants and songs 
to transport ourselves to Kenya! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 

Year 5 are really enjoying learning about 
materials in science. This week we have 
been investigating the absorbency of 

different materials. We worked together in 
groups to conduct a fair test by making 
sure each material was the same size, 
was left in water for the same amount 

of time, and the water the materials were 
in were the same volume.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

This week our 2 Year 5 
and 6 Football teams 
competed at the South 
Bristol SSP tournament. 

The 1st team won 3 out of 
4 games and showed 

fantastic determination and 
team spirit. Beau Lilley led 

the way in scoring 
providing a hatrick in one 
of the games. Mr Cawley 

is particularly proud of the 
second team, even coming 
up against some of the 

well practised team they did not give up and showed brilliant sportsmanship. 
Keep an eye out in the coming weeks as the boys have one more tournament, 
the next round of the Coronation Cup and the South Bristol League matches 

to come. 
 

 
Year 4 developed their 

archaeological skills this 
week when they visited 

an Ancient Greek pottery 
workshop at Bristol 

Museum. They interpreted 
primary sources and 
learnt about what life 
was like in Ancient 

Greece.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Nursery Update Letter 
School Nurse Webinars 

Catch Up Flu Vaccination Letter 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Next Week’s Menu – Week 2 
 
Monday: Pizza, Veggie Noodles, Jacket Potato with Tuna or Tomato Pasta 
Tuesday: Beef Roast, Vegetable Pie or Tomato Pasta 
Wednesday: Chicken Katsu with Rice, Jacket Potato with Beans or Tomato 
Pasta 
Thursday: Gammon Roast, Quorn Roast, Jacket Potato with Beans 
Friday:  Fish Fingers and Chips, Meat-Free Nuggets, Jacket Potato with 
Tuna or Tomato Pasta 



Certificates Awarded for Outstanding Achievement This Week 

 Learning Together: Freddie Cummings, Jamie-Star Aherne, Riley 
Holgate 

 Enthusiasm: Jaxson Taylor, Abeer Tahir, Zachary Campo-Smith 

 Challenge: Reggie Mortlock, Ellie May Coombs, Sarah Humphries, 
Michal Kowalczuk, Preston Parker 

 Respect:  

 Trust: Poppy Jenkins, Jesse Hoare, Haydn Chapman 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance this Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

KS2 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

1st  Film Makers 99.3 1st  Dentists 95.3 

2nd   Pilots 96 2nd  Engineers 94.8 

3rd  Horticulturalists 95.3 3rd  Set Designers 93.8 

4th  Tree Surgeons 92.3 4th  Biologists 93.3 

5th Surgeons 90.3 5th    Stonemasons 89.6 

6th  Umpires 88.9 6th  Chefs 88.7 

   7th  Geneticists 87.4 

   8th  Builders 85.7 



 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Term 3 
TUESDAY 4th JANUARY  - INSET DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 
Monday 24th January  Living Eggs Delivered to Nursery 

Thursday 27th January Year 6 Working Science 
Tuesday 8th February  Safer Internet Day 
Weds 9th – Fri 11th February WOW days – Festivals of Light 
Friday 18th February  LAST DAY OF TERM 
 
Term 4 
Monday 28th February  FIRST DAY OF TERM 
Thursday 3rd March  World Book Day 
Thursday 3rd March  Explorer Dome Year 1 TBC 
Friday 4th March   Year 6 Polar Explorer Day 
Friday 4th March   Year 1 Fire Awareness with Avon Fire and Rescue 
Monday 7th March  Fizz Pop Science Year 4 TBC 
Tues 8th & Weds 9th March Parents Evening 
Thursday 10th March  Parents Evening Nursery  
Wednesday 30th March Nursery Easter Bonnet Parade  
Mon 4th – Weds 6th April Year 3 Camp 
Friday 8th April   LAST DAY OF TERM 
 
 
 

2021/22 School Dates 
Term 1 

Thursday 2 September to Friday 22 October 
(Thursday 2nd, Friday 3rd & Monday 6th September: INSET DAY) 

Term 2 
Monday 1 November to Friday 17 December 

(Monday 1st & Tuesday 2nd November: INSET DAY) 
Term 3 

Tuesday 4 January to Friday 18 February 
(Tuesday 4th January: INSET DAY) 

Term 4 
Monday 28 February to Friday 8 April 

Term 5 
Monday 25 April to Friday 27 May 

Term 6 
Monday 6 June to Thursday 21 July 

(Friday 8th July: INSET DAY) 



https://www.bristol.gov.uk/coronavirus/what-you-need-to-know 
If you or your family are affected by symptoms of Covid 19 please do 
let the school office know so we can respond accordingly in school.  

 

 
 

 

  

DATA PROTECTION REGULATION – You may not be aware but the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) came into 

force in May 2018.  We are required to conduct due diligence for all parents to be aware of the regulation and how it 

affects their child and the way the school deals with their personal data.  Under the regulation we have a responsibility 

to ensure to the best of our ability that any personal data held is up to date.  We would ask that should any of your 

personal data change i.e. telephone number, address, medical needs etc that you please inform the school as soon as 
possible so we can update our records.  You will still receive an annual data collection sheet every September but we 

would ask you not to wait but inform the school of any changes immediately. 

 

  Mankind Initiative - This is a 
confidential helpline available for male 

victims of domestic violence across 
the the UK.  We support men suffering 
domestic abuse from their current or 

former wife or partner (including same sex partners).  This can range from actual 
violence or object throwing to mental abuse such as constant bullying or constant 

insults. https://www.mankind.org.uk/ .  Telephone Number: 01823 334244  
Weekdays 10am to 4 pm. 

https://www.bristol.gov.uk/coronavirus/what-you-need-to-know




 


